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COMMUNIQUE 

Employers are hereby informed that in 

view of the opening of borders scheduled for 

01 October 2021, a special protocol is being 

devised in respect of foreign workers who 

have already been issued with a work permit 

and a residence permit and who will be 

prospectively travelling to Mauritius.  

No foreign worker will therefore be 

authorised to travel to Mauritius pending the 

issuance of this protocol.  

Employers are requested to liaise with 

the Ministry of Labour, Human Resource 

Development and Training on the following 

telephone numbers for the planning of the 

arrival of their respective workers: - 

Ministry of Labour, Human Resource 

Development and Training 

4050181/2072605 
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